
Picture book 
Project 
Rubric 

Outstanding Satisfactory Limited Developing 

Content 
ELA RL 5 
ELA RL 6 
ELA RL 7 

Student clearly 
explains more than 

one element, 
answering the 

guiding questions 
with specific 

examples from the 
text. 

Student accurately 
identifies the 

narration style and 
provides a detailed 

explanation with 
more than one 

specific example 
from the text for 

support. 
Student describes 

more than one 
“emotion” conveyed 

in their selected 
book and details how 
multiple illustrations 

and text samples 
support their claim. 

 

Student clearly 
explains at least one 
element, answering 
the guiding question 

with specific 
examples from the 

text. 
Student accurately 

identifies the 
narration style and 

provides an 
explanation with at 
least one specific 
example from the 
text for support. 

Student describes 
an “emotion” 

conveyed in their 
selected book and 

details how at least 
one illustration and 

piece of text 
support their claim. 

 

Student explains at 
least one element, 

answering the 
guiding question 

while referring to an 
example from the 

text. 
Student identifies 
the narration style. 

Student attempts to 
describe an 

“emotion” conveyed 
in their selected 

book and refers to 
an illustration 

and/or piece of text 
support their claim. 

 

Student does not 
fully explain least 

one element or 
attempt to answer 
guiding questions. 
Student does not 

accurately identify 
the narration style. 
Student’s attempt 

to describe an 
emotion conveyed by 

the text is 
inadequate or 
incomplete. 

 

Research and 
text evidence 

ELA W 7 
ELA W 8 
ISTE 3 
ISTE 4 
ISTE 5 

Student lists more 
than one reference 

from picturing books 
glossary or learning 
about picture books 
areas and provides 

very detailed 
descriptions 

applying the info to 
text selection. 

Student locates 
more than one 

source of 
information about 

the 
author/illustrator, 

citing more than one 
interesting fact 

learned. 
Student cites and 

references multiple 
digital sources 

located and used. 

Student lists at 
least one reference 
from picturing books 
glossary or learning 
about picture books 
areas and provides a 
detailed description 
applying the info to 

text selection. 
Student locates at 
least one source of 
information about 

the 
author/illustrator, 
citing at least one 
interesting fact 

learned. 
Student cites and 
references digital 

sources located and 
used. 

Student refers to 
references from 
picturing books 

glossary or learning 
about picture books 
areas and attempts 
to describe their 

text selection 
according to the 

information learned. 
Student refers to 
information about 

the 
author/illustrator. 
Student refers to 

digital sources 
located. 

Student does not 
refer the picturing 
books website areas 

and does not 
attempts to 

describe their text 
selection according 

to website 
information. 

Student does not 
refer to information 

about the 
author/illustrator. 
Student does not 

refers to any digital 
sources located. 

Organization 
ELA W 4 

Student product is 
creative, clear, 
coherent, and is 
fluent. Student 

Student product is 
clear, coherent, and 
is fluent. Student 
incorporates at 

Student product is 
acceptable. Student 

attempts to 
incorporate an 

Student product is 
unclear or difficult 
to follow. Student 

does not incorporate 



ISTE 2 
ISTE 4 

incorporates at 
multiple elements to 

draw audience 
attention. 

Student creatively 
uses an available 
platform/tool to 
create a digital 
presentation or 

product to 
demonstrate 

learning. 
Student has 
selected a 

platform/tool that 
creatively 

demonstrates 
learning. 

least 2 elements to 
draw audience 

attention. 
Student uses an 

available 
platform/tool to 
create a digital 
presentation or 

product to 
demonstrate 

learning. 
Student has 
selected a 

platform/tool that 
effectively 

demonstrates 
learning. 

element to draw 
audience attention. 

Student attempts to 
use an available 
platform/tool to 
create a digital 
presentation or 

product to 
demonstrate 

learning. 
Student has 
selected a 

platform/tool in 
which they have 

attempted to 
demonstrate 

learning. 

an element to draw 
audience attention. 

Student did not 
attempt to use an 

available 
platform/tool to 
create a digital 
presentation or 

product to 
demonstrate 

learning. 
Student’s choice of 

platform/tool to 
demonstrate 

learning is 
inadequate or 
ineffective. 

Conventions 
ELA W 6 
ISTE 6 

Student work is 
completely free 

from errors. 

Student work is 
free from errors 

that interfere with 
meaning and 

message conveyed. 

Student work 
contains minimal 

errors that 
interfere with 
meaning and 

message conveyed. 

Student has not 
removed errors that 

interfere with 
meaning and 

message conveyed. 

Presentation 
ELA SL 5 
ISTE 1 
ISTE 2 
ISTE 5 

Student work 
creatively and 

effectively 
incorporates photos, 

illustrations, or 
drawings to 

emphasize or 
support ideas and 

claims made. 
Student 

demonstrates a high 
level of creativity in 
his/her presentation 

as demonstrated 
through visual 

appeal and 
attention-grabbing 

elements. 
Student product or 
presentation clearly 

and creatively 
communicates 

student learning. 
Student has not 

included any 
identifying 

information in 
his/her 

presentation. 

Student work 
effectively 

incorporates photos, 
illustrations, or 

drawings to 
emphasize or 

support ideas and 
claims made. 

Student 
demonstrates 

creativity in his/her 
presentation as 
demonstrated 
through visual 

appeal and 
attention-grabbing 

elements. 
Student product or 
presentation clearly 

communicates 
student learning. 
Student has not 

included any 
identifying 

information in 
his/her 

presentation. 

Student work 
incorporates photos, 

illustrations, or 
drawings to support 

ideas and claims 
made. 

Student adds visual 
elements to product 

or presentation. 
Student product or 

presentation 
communicates 

student learning. 
Student has not 

included any 
identifying 

information in 
his/her 

presentation. 

Student work 
attempts to 

incorporate photos, 
illustrations, or 

drawings. 
Student does not 
adequately add 

visual elements to 
product or 

presentation. 
Student product or 
presentation does 
not communicate 
student learning. 
Student has not 

included any 
identifying 

information in 
his/her 

presentation. 

	  


